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FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE 
 

Distro Music Hall Releases Statement After Incident 
 
On	December	18th,	2022	at	approximately	2	AM,	a	fight	erupted	inside	Distro	
Music	Hall.	There	were	no	serious	injuries. 
 
To	clarify,	there	was	no	shooting	inside	Distro	Music	Hall.	Everything	else	that	
occurred	that	evening,	occurred	outside	of	the	establishment. 
 
"We	want	to	make	sure	that	the	story	is	clear	and	that	misleading	information	is	
not	spread,"	said	a	representative	from	Distro	Music	Hall.	"We	strive	in	offering	a	
safe	environment	that	is	inclusive	to	all	and	we	do	not	condone	violence	in	any	
way.	Distro	Music	Hall	is	a	live	music	venue	that	wants	our	patrons	to	enjoy	
music	of	all	genres.	We	sincerely	wish	to	move	forward	from	this	incident	and	
will	continue	to	work	together	to	ensure	the	safety	of	our	patrons,	employees	
and	neighbors." 
 

About 
 
Distro	Music	Hall	is	a	live	music	venue	located	in	Berwyn,	IL.	 


